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To:   Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
 
From:  Alan Danskin, BL Representative 
 
Subject:  Revision of RDA 6.28.1.9, Additions to access points 
representing musical works with titles that are not distinctive  
 
 
 
The BL thanks ALA for its proposed revision.  The BL agrees with the 
proposal. 


